
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, 
on TUESDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 
located on the fourth floor of City Hall, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia. At 
this time and place citizens may be heard on a proposed application to the 
Virginia Department of Transportation by the City of Danville for a grant award 
under the MAP-21 Transportation Enhancement Program. 
 
The City of Danville is proposing a continuation of the Dan River Trail system 
along the north bank of the Dan River, more specifically the proposed section will 
continue the trail from across from the Fire Training Center to the Danville 
Regional Airport if funds allow. 
 
     BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL 
     City of Danville, Virginia 
     Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk 


